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Parents/Carers of Y11 Parents 
 
 
May 2017

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR FRIDAY 26 MAY 2017 
 
You will be aware that Friday 26 May is Year 11’s last day before study leave commences.  Year 11 
has been a fantastic group of students who have contributed a lot to the College over five years and, 
while we are in the middle of exams, we also wish to recognise their leaving and student ‘rites of 
passage’. 
 
On 26 May most of the year group sit an English exam at 9.00am.  Between break and lunchtime we 
will hold a brief assembly, show a nostalgic video, and give the students time for shirt signing. 
 
Students will be free to go home at lunchtime with your permission, assuming that they have 
transport.  Please confirm that you give your permission by replying to this email by Friday 19 May 
at the latest. 
 
A supervised study room will be provided for students without permission, and those who wish or 
need to stay.  
 
I would like to remind you that teachers will be available during study leave at the normal lesson 
times.  In addition, all subjects run short final reminder briefings immediately before the exams, 
which are not compulsory but many students find useful.  The timetables for these are attached.   
 
There is life after GCSEs!  Results Day is Thursday 24 August (from 9am), and if you have any worries 
about Post 16 please contact Mrs Dormand on 01392 463922. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Kevin Bawn 
Principal 


